
 

Great Neck South High School – Morning Drop-Off Rules 
 

• From 7:00 to 7:40 the front of the building is for bus drop off only. 

• Student drop off must be after 7:45 a.m. 

• In order to ensure student safety and to ease traffic congestion, 
drop off will be spread between the main entrance and East Gym. 

• Drivers must follow the directions of the guards. If you are instructed 
to proceed to the Gym to drop off, please be sure to do so. 

• Only drop off when in the right lane in front of the school. Students 
should only exit on the passenger side of the vehicle so they can 
safely step out onto the sidewalk. The left lane is only for cars that 
have already dropped off. 

• After dropping your child off, you must continue to the far 
end of the mall (opposite the East Gym) in order to make 
the turn back towards Lakeville Road. 

• Drivers should not drive through the lower lot to get back 
onto the service road. Go around the entire mall and enter 
the service road from the main service road gate. It would 
help a great deal if everyone would exit onto the service 
road rather than going back through the upper lot onto 
Lakeville. 

• Teachers and students who park in the lower lot should 
enter the campus via the lower gate. 

 


